
Open Records Information Provided By The Iowa Lottery In 

June 2023 
(On average, responses were provided within 4 calendar days.) 

 

On June 1, NuPoint Funding LLC of Boca Raton, Fla., requested a list of annuity 
winners for Jan. 1, 2023, to present and any new or updated court orders for May 2023. 
The next day, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested information. 
There was no charge for this request.  
 
On June 2, Northstar Settlement Funding of Agoura Hills, Calif., requested a list of 
annuity winners from Jan. 1, 2020, to May 31, 2023. That same day, the Iowa Lottery 
provided one email with the requested information. There was no charge for this 
request.  
 
On June 8, the North America Procurement Council of Grand Junction, Colo., requested 
an updated plan-holder, bid tabulation and contract award information for Iowa Lottery 
solicitation number 23-05, Commercial Carpet Cleaning. On June 20, the Iowa Lottery 
provided one email noting that an award decision had not yet been made, so no bid 
tabulations or contract award information existed. The lottery noted that solicitation 23-
05 was the only available document responsive to the request, and provided that 
document. The lottery also sought clarification regarding the updated plan-holder and 
errors and deficiencies referenced by the organization. There was no charge for this 
request. 
 
On June 9, the North America Procurement Council of Grand Junction, Colo., requested 
an updated plan-holder, bid tabulation and contract award information for Iowa Lottery 
solicitation number 23-03, Maintenance Services. On June 21, the Iowa Lottery 
provided one email noting that an award decision had not yet been made, so no bid 
tabulations or contract award information existed. The lottery noted that solicitation 23-
03 was the only available document responsive to the request, and provided that 
document. The lottery also sought clarification regarding the updated plan-holder and 
errors and deficiencies referenced by the organization. There was no charge for this 
request. 
 
On June 12, the Lotto Report the Lotto Report of Garland, Texas, requested copies of 
the MUSL sales draw reports from the Mega Millions drawings on June 6 and June 9. 
On June 14, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested information. There 
was no charge for this request. 
 
On June 12, the Marshall School of Business at the University of Southern California in 
Los Angeles, Calif., requested monthly Iowa Lottery sales figures by county, retail 
location and game type from 2011 to the present. On June 16, the Iowa Lottery 
provided access via Google Drive to a file containing Iowa Lottery sales data in the 
format requested for the time period it was available (Dec. 20, 2015, through mid-June 
2023). There was no charge for this request.     



 
On June 15, J.G. Wentworth Co. of Chesterbrook, Pa., requested a list of annuity 
winners from the past 60 days and any new or updated court orders for the past 30 
days. On June 16, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested information. 
There was no charge for this request.  
 
On June 23, a lottery player requested a list of all jackpot prizes claimed in the 
JACKPOT PARTY Progressive InstaPlay game since that game’s start on May 14, 
2018. That same day, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested 
information. There was no charge for this request.   


